

Cedarbank School

HEAD TEACHER: Ms Ann M. O'Hagan

Ladywell East Livingston EH54 6DR

Tel: 01506 442172

e-mail: cedarbank@westlothian.org.uk

FG 8th March, 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our Numeracy Curriculum, visits to the Money Museum in Edinburgh have been organised for the whole school.

S1 and S2 will visit the Money Museum on Tuesday 12th March, leaving school at 9.20 am and returning at approximately 3.00 pm. They will travel by coach to Edinburgh from Cedarbank School.

The EE2 which all parents/carers have recently been asked to complete for all day trips until the end of June, will cover this school outing. Please ensure you have returned your completed EE2.

A packed lunch has been ordered for your child, but pupils are welcome to bring a snack and a drink to be consumed at break time in the classroom at the museum. The museum has a small shop and pupils will be given a chance at the end of the visit, to buy something should they wish.

Yours faithfully,

Fiona Gallacher Mathematics Teacher Cedarbank School (DCHS Annex)









